
providence seeks
50 years of babies

providence hospital in conjuncconjunct
tion with its upcoming golden an-
niversaryniver sary is looking for all the
babies born in the hospital over the
last 50 years

in order to locate as many pro-
vidence babies as possible the
hospital will be advertising around
the state and seeking help from the
news media to get the word out
about the search

photos of those born in the
hospital are being sought and peo-
ple are being asked to write their
name address and year born on the
backlogbacklofback of a current photo

when ththe photos have been col-
lected theythe will be arranged in a
photographic chronology and
displayed during the anniversary
celebration those sending photos
will receive a commemorative birth
certificatiafidcertificate and an invitation to the
celebration

the 50th anniversary of the
sisters of providence inid alaska will
be cbmfncommemoratedeioratedeiorated june 26th with
ananopenhouseopen house

pusher inquiries about the search
or the anniversary should be ad-
dressed to the community relations
department t of providence
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